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NAPIER BOYS’ HIGH SCHOOL 
WE REQUIRE INTERNATIONAL STUDENT HOST FAMILIES  
 
With an increasing number of international students we require host families. Hosting an international 
student is a fantastic opportunity to learn more about other cultures and forge life-long relationships 
between families. We have students from Germany, Japan, Thailand & China. We require families for 
Term 2 for a 14 year old student coming from Germany he is a talented hockey player and a German 
student with interest in Motocross. To join our highly valued team of host families or you would like more 
information regarding the expectations and requirements please contact: 
 
Kerrie Taylor, International Homestay Coordinator 
Ph: 027 8671885 
Email: homestay@nbhs.school.nz 

 
 


